
UPDATED:  Fairhaven-New
Bedford  bridge  closed
indefinitely
UPDATE: The Fairhaven-New Bedford bridge is back open for
service.

“Route 6, between Route 18 in New Bedford and Main Street in
Fairhaven, will remain closed to bridge traffic until further
notice.” -Massachusetts Department of Transportation.

“The New Bedford/Fairhaven Bridge is having some technical
difficulties  at  the  moment.  Any  travelers  to  and  from
Fairhaven  should  be  advised  to  use  Route  195.

Coggeshall/Howland is extremely congested. We will update once
we have further information.” -Fairhaven Police Department.
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